



Welcome to the first Newsletter of the Back to the Games Project We are thrilled to bring you the first newsletter of the Back to the Games Project.

LEARN MORE

The B2Gs is a project funded by the Erasmus+ program, it aims to contribute to the physical and mental health of pupils and students by returning to popular childhood games and sports. For this reason, it will apply a holistic approach combining sports, games, and DIY green activities as an aspect of the school curriculum to engage young people in sports activities.



01

Promote physical activities → Students' health and well-being will be improved.

02

Promote diversity and equality → Students attitude will be open-minded.

03

Raise awareness about sustainability and climate change → Students' perspectives about the environment will be changed.

THE PARTNERSHIP













STAY CONNECTED!

Follow us on our social media and check out the latest news.

LEARN MORE



